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Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 30, 2025

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 104 s. 2025

CLARIFICATION ON THE STATUS OF THE NEWLY CONVERTED
DISTRICT CENTERS AS CENTRAL SCHOOLS
BY VIRTUE OF REDISTRICTING

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1 In consonance with the series of regional issuances on the Reorganization of
School Districts, it has come to the attention of the Regional Office that there are
designated elementary schools as District Centers which were automatically
renamed /changed to Central Schools in the Enhanced Basic Education Information
System (EBEIS) and other DepEd Systems that creates inconsistencies in the Unified
Accounts Code Structure (UACS).

2. This Office clarifies that the Regional Memorandum issued to the concerned
schools division that applied for reorganization of districts does not give the schools
nor the schools divisions the authority to rename/change from elementary to central
school.

3. Hence, affected schools are hereby directed to revert the name of their schools
from Central School to its original name effective immediately for consistencies of
school records and be considered in the housekeeping of school profile in the
Learners Information System (LIS).

4.
5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
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